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       ‘Grow and Learn together in the presence of God’  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

Thought for the Fortnight 

Worship Theme – Trust 

 

Kindness Love Honesty Perseverance  Respect Friendship 

Nursery Nativity Session 29/11/23  

 All Nursery children are invited to attend this session – Nursery AM, Nursery PM and Nursery All Day. We 
hope to see as many of you there as possible. 

The session will begin with a short recital of Christmas songs performed by Nursery – this will last approx.15 
minutes. We will then move on to listen to the Christmas Story, before working together to recreate the 
nativity scene in a shoebox. We hope this will be an enjoyable festive family afternoon.  
 
Nursery AM will run as usual on this day 8:30am-11:30am. Nursery AM children should be collected from 
Nursery at 11:30am as normal and should then join us in church at 1:30pm accompanied by an adult for the 
afternoon Nativity Session.  
 
Nursery PM will commence at the usual time of 12:15pm. Children should be dropped off at Nursery as per 
normal routine. We will then walk the children to Christ Church, Church Road in preparation for the 1:30pm 
nativity session.  
 

PFA Update  

Thursday 30th November 2023 – Own clothes day. Please bring a cake                                                                                       
or bottle for the Christmas Fayre. 

Gift Tombola – If you have any donations for the gift tombola please                                                                                           
send these into school on Thursday 30th November.  

At the start of next week, children will bring home a paper bag – please fill the bag with sweets and 
return it to school by Thursday 30th November.  

Friday 1st December – PFA Christmas Fayre 3:30-5:30pm @ Christ Church Junior School.  

Monday 11th December – PFA Film Night straight after school until 5:15pm. Further information to 
follow.   

 

 



 

 NumBots Launch 

Wow, what a wonderful day! The children all looked amazing – thank you for your hard work and 
efforts creating such fantastic robot outfits.  

We kick started the day with our NumBots launch assembly where the children danced like robots and 
supercharged their batteries ready for a day of mathematical fun.  

We look forward to celebrating our players of the week and hope the children enjoy using the 
NumBots app at home   

 

 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done India! 

India has been awarded a Blue Peter badge for her fantastic poster encouraging everyone to look after 
our world – what a wonderful achievement! India created the poster during her time in Reception, took 
it home and explained to her grown-ups what she had written. They, therefore, decided to send it in 
and recently received confirmation that India had successfully been awarded her very own Blue Peter 
badge. Congratulations India!  

 

Beacon for the Blind Santa Race 

Last year, many pupils from the Junior school 
took part in the Beacon for the Blind Santa Run 
and stated it was a great event. This year we 

thought it would be lovely to extend ‘Team Green’ 
further and share this event with Infant school 

families. The 5K in West Park can be run, walked, 
jogged, skipped or danced and is a great way to 
start your festivities. You can even enter your four 
legged friends! All entries using the code GREEN 

upon entry will receive 10% discount and a green 
hat for the day to wear alongside the Santa suit. 

Let’s see how big we can make ‘Team GREEN’! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/beacon-santa-run-
2023-tickets-662883872507 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/beacon-santa-run-2023-tickets-662883872507
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/beacon-santa-run-2023-tickets-662883872507


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 1 Trip to Cannock Toy Museum – 15/11/23 

Year 1 enjoyed a wonderful trip to the Toy Museum last week. The children behaved exceptionally well 
and the staff at the museum were very impressed by their behaviour and conduct; the children listened 
well and showed respect during all sessions. Well done Year 1, we hope you had a wonderful day! 
Thank you to all the parents who volunteered, your support is appreciated.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates – Please not any additions/revisions are highlighted in green 

 

Monday 27th November E-Safety Parent Meeting 5:00-6:00pm in the School Hall.  

Wednesday 29th November Nursery Nativity Session in church 1:30pm-3:00pm All parents and children are invited 
to attend (Nursery AM, Nursery PM and Nursery All Day).  

Thursday 30th November Own clothes day – please bring a bottle or cakes in preparation for the PFA Christmas 
Fayre.  

Friday 1st December  PFA Christmas Fayre 3:30-5:30pm @ Christ Church Junior School 

Tuesday 5th December Year 2 Trip to West Midland’s Safari Park 

Wednesday 6th December Reception Nativity Performance 1 @ 2:00pm. Parents of children in RSM are invited to 
attend.  

Friday 8th December Reception Nativity Performance 2 @ 2:00pm. Parents of children in RDS are invited to 
attend. 

Monday 11th December PFA Film Night straight after school until 5:15pm – further information to follow 

Wednesday 13th December  KS1 (Year 1 & 2) Nativity Performance 1 @ 1:45pm. Parents of children in 2LP and 1AF 
are invited to attend.  

Friday 15th December KS1 (Year 1 & 2) Nativity Performance 2 @ 1:45pm. Parents of children in 2CM and 
1WA are invited to attend. 

Tuesday 19th December Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 20th December  Fabulous Finale Day – further information to follow  
SENCo Coffe and Chat drop in session @ 2:00pm with Mrs Place 

Thursday 21st December  Christmas Church Service in Church @ 11:00am. Parents are invited to attend.  
Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. £1 voluntary contribution in cash 
Christmas Parties (PM)  
Children break up for the Christmas holidays @ 3:05pm  

Friday 22nd December INSET DAY SCHOOL AND NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL PUPILS 

Monday 8th January  Children return to school  

 

ABM Christmas Lunch Menu 

19/12/23 


